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A beautification project for the entrance to the lake was completed just prior to the 

Fourth of July celebrations. Many thanks to everyone who contributed materials or time 

to this project. To name a few; Donna Gierst and her family for donating the new 

entrance sign, time and experience to this project; Lloyd and Diane Woodman for the 

donation of the boulders; Don Stevens for his assistance in collecting the boulders; 

Michael & Barbara for their assistance in putting the plants and trees in place; and the 

WML staff for keeping everything funning smoothly during the work process and for 

assisting in the project as time allowed. 

The boulders have arrived – thank you to Don Stevens 
for delivering them and the Woodman’s for donating 
them. 

Donna Gierst on her tractor clearing the ground          
of rocks in preparation for the plants and trees. 

Volunteers assisting in the placement and 
planting of the trees and bushes. 

Our new Entrance sign - Thank you to the Gierst 
family 

             View past the entrance sign 
        View looking toward the exit of the lake 


